
St Paul’s Junior School Library invite Prep to Year 2 students to enter a 
Book Week drawing competition. 
 
Draw or paint your picture to the theme “Dreaming with eyes open”.  
 
Our judge Mrs. Young, will select winners for each year level.  
The winners will receive a prize bag from the Junior School Library at 
“Celebrating Book Week” on Friday 19 August. 
 
Entries are optional, but encouraged and should be completed at home. 
Entry forms can be printed from this document or collected from the Junior 
School Library. 
 
Entries should be handed in at the Junior School Library by:  
9.00am on Wednesday 17 August.  
 
All entries must have clear names and classes on them. 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Janelle Hamling 
Junior School Teacher Librarian 
j.hamling@stpauls.qld.edu.au 
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